
In Solidarity

Dear Friends of  Kingsmen Shakespeare

This is a troubling time for our nation and it is important for 
artists to stand up and be counted. The Kingsmen 

Shakespeare Company stands in solidarity with those 
fighting against the violence conducted on people of  color 

in this country, especially George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, 
Ahmaud Arbery and the countless other victims of  racist 

hatred. This company is committed to antiracism and 
pledges to do even more in the future to support justice 
and equity in keeping with our core philosophy and our 

mission.


